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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

August 21, 2025 

COMMUNITY MEMBERS VISIT HEMINGWAY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  

Hemingway Elementary School recently welcomed community members for a special visit that 
highlighted the school’s creative environment and student-centered culture. Guests toured the 
hallways led by HES Parent Facilitator Ms. Mary Wilson, to view colorful murals that showcase 
student talent and promote school pride.   They also took time to connect directly with students 
during lunch. 

The murals, created to inspire and brighten the learning environment, reflect themes of growth, 
community, and achievement. Walking through the halls, visitors expressed admiration for the 
vibrant artwork and the positive energy it brings to the school. 

In addition to the tour, community members rolled up their sleeves and joined students in the 
cafeteria, helping to serve meals and engaging in friendly conversation. The visit demonstrated 
the strong partnership between Hemingway Elementary and the broader community, 
underscoring the shared goal of supporting students both academically and socially. 

Principal Woodrow Nesbitt, Jr. expressed gratitude for the involvement of local partners. “When 
our community steps inside our schools—whether it’s to admire the creativity of our students or 
to share a meal with them—it reinforces that we are all working together for the success of every 
child,” said Principal Nesbitt. 

The event is part of Williamsburg County School District’s continued efforts to build strong ties 
between schools and their surrounding communities, ensuring that students feel supported both 
inside and outside the classroom. 
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